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4 November 2024 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

From: Navy Exchange General Manager, Naval Base Kitsap 

 

To: NBK Command Partners 

 

Encl: (1)  NEXCOM Information Bulletin, dtd. 16 APR 2024 

 

Subj: Command Holiday purchases 

 

The holiday season is fast approaching and we’re sure you are starting to plan your holiday events to keep 

morale high within your team.  The NBK NEX would like to take this opportunity to extend our assistance 

with all of your shopping needs.  The Navy Exchange offers a 10% discount on Command MWR 

purchases as outlined in Enclosure (1) attached.  

 

Here’s how the NEX will support your Command shopping needs: 

 

 Simply take your purchases to our Customer Service counter to let them know it is an official 

command purchase so they can process your discount appropriately.  

 If you would like, you can set an appointment and we will have someone available as your 

personal shopper to accompany you through the store.  *Appointments will not be available on 

Navy Blue Friday weekend (29 NOV-1 DEC). 

 Since NEXCOM is a Navy Command, you do not need a section 889 compliance form filled out 

for your purchases – saving you time and paperwork!  

 Our “Low Price Promise Guarantee”.  If a competitor has an identical item at a lower price, we 

will match that price!  Plus no tax! 

 Purchases must be paid in full prior to pickup.  If necessary, you can pick up your items at a later 

date.  Gift receipts available upon request. 

 Scratch-Off Discounts will apply.  Scratch off dates:  Dec 13-Dec 24. 

 

For Bangor purchases, Teresa Singleton, our Store Manager will be the contact for all appointments and 

questions.  She can be reached at 360-315-4556 or by email at teresa.singleton@nexweb.org. 

For Bremerton, Leslie Morris is our Exchange Manager and can be reached at 360-627-4856 or by email  

at leslie.morris@nexweb.org.  

 

The NEX is proud to serve those who serve our country, and we look forward to working with you and 

your Command.  Have a great Navy day! 

 

         Thank you, 

 

 

 
         CRICKET MATHEWS 

            NEX NBK General Manager   
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